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WWeellccoommee  ttoo  NNeeww  MMeemmbbeerrss  

A big welcome to those members who have joined us during the past few months.  We hope 
you enjoy being members of the band and that you have fun making music with us.  Please 
encourage any brass-playing friends to come along with you.  Absolute beginners are also 
welcome at any time.   

We try to produce a newsletter like this one every few months, letting our members and 
their parents know what is happening with the band and giving plenty of notice of any dates 
for your diary.  Newsletters are given out in hard copy as well as being published on the 
youth band pages of the band website.  www.abergavennyboroughband.org.uk     

 

DDaatteess  ffoorr  yyoouurr  DDiiaarryy  

The youth band has quite a few engagements in the run up to Christmas so please make a 
note of the following dates and try your hardest to attend. All players including our newest 
beginners are welcome at all these events.  Reminders will be sent out by text before each 
event.   

Friday 30 November – Christ Church, Govilon  

An evening concert in aid of church funds.  Tickets are available from Marian Dicks on 
01873 831004 or on the door. Arrive 7.00pm for a 7.30 start.  Uniform: white shirt, black 
trousers, socks and shoes.  Black jumpers and cardigans acceptable too. 

Thursday 13 December – Abergavenny Library 

Early evening carol singing with the library staff and members of the public.  No uniform, but 
will be outdoors so dress appropriately!  Time to be confirmed.     

Saturday 15 December – Christmas Concert at Borough Theatre 

Annual Christmas Concert with the senior band and Llanfoist School Choir.  Tickets 
available from the theatre box office. Arrive 7.00pm for a 7.30 start. Uniform: white shirt, 
black trousers, socks and shoes.  

Sunday 16 December – Christmas Party!!!!!  

Party at the band hall. 4.30 to 6.30.   

Saturday 26 January 2013  - GMSS Crosskeys Festival 

This annual festival takes place at Crosskeys College.  Our young band put in a fine 
performance this year against some experienced opposition and 2013 looks even more 
promising!   Further details nearer the time.  

SSuubbss    

Any new members who would like to set up a standing order for subs please obtain a form 
from Colin and send it to your bank.  Subs are £4.50/month by standing order or £18/term 
cash or cheque.  Cheques payable to Abergavenny Borough Band. Please use a standing 
order if at all possible – it makes everything much easier!  

 

 

Colin Roberts, 5 November 2012       

http://www.abergavennyboroughband.org.uk/

